
 
 

QUESTIONS AND ANSWERS 
 

RFP for Minor Construction Services - RFP #060724GJ 
(Posted: May 31, 2024) 

 
 

1. In reviewing the RFP for Minor Construction Services, we are requesting clarification please. 
The last two pages of the RFP is the copy of the Davis Bacon Act. I don’t see in the details 
where prevailing wages or certified payrolls are required for services related to this RFP. We 
need to know if prevailing wages and certified payrolls are, in fact, required for these 
services please. 
 
Answer: Considering that the RFP is for services for projects, as needed, throughout the 
District and that MSCS has multiple types of funding for purchases of these services, any 
assigned contractor must adhere to these requirements should federal funds be used for 
any project. 
 

 


